
 

 

MONEE Art Supply  
Pick Up Wednesday 

January 27, 2021  
From: 9:00am to 3:00pm  

PROCEDURES 

● Please report to the front main entrance of the school (If you report to the 

school building to pick up supplies, please make sure a mask is worn) 

● Art supplies will be in bags which will be placed in bins/crates outside the 

front doors. (There will be no need to enter the vestibule/building) 

● Please take one bag per child.  

Parents, if you feel your child or children have enough markers, pencils, paper etc, it 

will not be necessary to come to the school building for supplies. 

If you have any questions, please call the school at 708-367-2600. 

Thank you!! 

 

 


